
 
 

 

FREE FOOTBALL SESSION 
for Girls  ages 5 - 11 years old 

 

The FA would like to invite your child to a free girls football 

session at Blacon High School (CH1 5JH) on Tuesday 31st 

May @ 2pm - 4pm 

 

 
 

 

To book please a place register via www.TheFA.com/Skills 

 
If you have any questions please call Rob 07943140191  

http://www.thefa.com/TescoSkills

